
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

May 22nd, 2024 

 
 
 
 
Attention all Grade 8 to 11 students: Are you looking for a volunteer job for 
next year? Would you like to be a Big Buddy and work with a child from 
Westview Elementary School? A Big Buddies rep will be here at lunch 
today in the agora to answer your questions or to sign you up so don't 
forget to drop by the booth. 
 
 


